
The Music and Neuroscience Lab (Principal Investigator: Dr. Jessica Grahn) is looking for 

volunteers diagnosed with Parkinson's Disease to participate in a study exploring how non-

invasive brain stimulation and music can influence movement. The study involves walking 

to musical stimuli while receiving brain stimulation. You will be compensated for your time.

The study will happen in two days, and it takes about 1h30min to 

be completed on each day at the Interdisciplinary Research 

Building (WIRB), at Western University, London, ON.

Recruiting participants:

• Diagnosed with Parkinson's Disease.

• Able to walk without support (e.g. walkers, etc) for around 20 

minutes with breaks.

• No history of serious brain trauma; no deep brain stimulation 

(DBS) or pacemaker.

If you want to participate, send an email to Marina Emerick at mdeoliv4@uwo.ca
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